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July 25, 2019 

 

Donovan Anderson, Chair 

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 

2000 14th Street, NW, Suite 400S 

Washington, DC 20009 

 

VIA E-MAIL:  abra.legal@dc.gov 

 

RE: ABRA-113525 Hine Restaurants LLC t/a “TBD”; 300 7th St SE; New 

Retainer’s Class “C” Restaurant License with a Summer Garden endorsement. 

 

Dear Chair Anderson: 

 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6B request that the ABRA Board (Board) 

extend the petition date until September 23, 2019 in order to permit the Applicant and 

the ANC 6B to hold a community meeting to answer questions and discuss concerns 

about the size and capacity of the summer garden, the noise concerns with many 

patrons, hours of operation, and similar issues related to the operations of the 

Establishment.  The petition deadline is currently set for July 29, 2019 but the Applicant 

in coordination with ANC 6B has organized a community meeting for August 1, 2019. 

 

We would note for the Board that due to an Administrative error, this case was 

inadvertently left off the official Agenda for our July meeting.  As a result, no official 

vote to request the extension was taken. We sincerely apologize for the error and 

request that the Board grant our request for an extension of the Petition deadline.  In 

addition, ANC 6B’s ABC Committee Chair and the Applicant met to discuss their 

proposed plans and mutually agreed to request an extension of the petition deadline for 

the reasons stated above. With this letter, we request that the Applicant confirm the 

agreement with the ANC to defer the petition deadline to September 23, 2019.   

 

Please contact Commissioner Chander Jayaraman, ANC 6B’s Alcohol Beverage 

Control Committee Chair, at 202-546-2609 or 6b08@anc.dc.gov if you have questions 

or need further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________ 

Chander  Jayaraman  

Chairman,  ANC 6B 

 

cc: via email 

 

Applicant / Counsel: Hollis Silverman (holis@easternpointrestaurants.com) 

ABC Comm. Chair: Chander Jayaraman 

SMD Commissioner: Jerry Sroufe 


